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Calling All Teacher Assistants!
This year we are filled with innovative opportunities that enrich the lives of

our students! We are thrilled to announce that starting this fall we are
launching a new class at the middle school that centers around hands-on
learning! Meaning that we want to introduce our very own students to the

field of education, while also strengthening the bond between our elementary
and middle school. Our middle school students have gone through a rigorous

training process that prepare them to excel in being effective teaching
assistants, and are eager to make a positive impact in the lives of the

generations to follow them!

LACS is proud to announce that starting this year we are
launching a new transitional kindergarten program! Also

known as, TK, this program is aimed at helping young
children ease into their formal education--and what better

place to do that than LACS?!

Excitingly, one of the school’s own alumni, Melanie Rivas
‘16, who has recently graduated with a B.A. in Psychology

and has a minor in Biblical and Theological Studies, is
leading the initiative! Melanie brings a personal connection
and deep understanding of the school’s values, promising

a nurturing and effective start for the new students.

TK is designed to soft launch an academic lifestyle while
bridging the gap between preschool and kindergarten.
This year of early education will allow young minds to

develop essential social, emotional, and academic skills.
As the TK teacher, Melanie hopes to provide a strong

educational foundation in these new student’s academic
career and allow them to feel confident in their studies as

young students. We are so thrilled to introduce our TK
class and cannot wait to see what God has in store for

these young learners!

Bright Beginnings:
Where Young
Minds Take Flight!

Super smiles in TK!
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Meet Our New Staff!

Our community is growing! This year at LACS we have hired 5 staff members who are enthusiastic to
serve our students and families, and most importantly God, through the art of education. Our new staff

include 2 alumni and 3 individuals, who are devoted to serving our community. Each staff member
contributes a significant piece to the cultivation of the Image Bearers we are establishing here at our

campus. As a team, we are committed to implementing and establishing the concept that our identities
are rooted in Christ. This year we are praying that we will embrace each student and family that enter

our doors by remembering they are the Imago Dei. 
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Scan the QR Code to donate 
to our general fund or 
sponsor a student at

www.losangeleschristianschool.org 
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Ms. Sussy ‘16
P.E

Ms. Mendez
4th Grade

Mrs. Gray
2nd Grade

Mr. Fox
Resource Teacher

Future Office Manager

We greatly appreciate all of your
support, donations, and prayer! Thank

you for helping invest in the lives of
our future world changers. 

We're on the lookout for a
friendly and organized Front

Office Manager to join our
school family—if you know
someone who'd shine in this

role, let us know! 🌟


